
 

Parking is in the parking lot of the Iowa Judicial building on the south side of Court Ave. The bell is west of that building. 

The rain site will be Wesley United Methodist, 800 E. 12th St. Please bring lawn chairs for your comfort during the 

observance, and flowers from a garden for laying at the Japanese Bell. 

 

Sponsors include: Catholic Peace Ministry, American Friends Service Committee, Women’s Int’l 

League for Peace and Freedom, Methodist Federation for Social Action, DM Faith Committee for 

Peace, DM Area Religious Council, STARPAC, Iowa Peace Network, DM Area Sisters of Humility, 

DM Sisters Council, Catholic Worker Berrigan House, Veterans for Peace Chp. 163, Stover Memorial 

Church of the Brethren, IA Physicians for Social Responsibility, Plymouth UCC Peace Committee, and 

DM Intentional Eucharistic Community. 

For more information, contact Erika McCroskey at 515-443-2074 or catholicpeaceministry@gmail.com 

Join us for an evening of commemoration in 

solidarity with the world! 

 

 

Hiroshima and Nagasaki:  

A Call from Civil Society to 

End the Menace of  

Nuclear Terror 

Tuesday, Aug 9th, 2016 at 

7:00 PM, Japanese Bell 

State Capitol Grounds, Des Moines 


